
 
 

Community Wildfire Protection Plan Workshops 
 
Wildfire	Protection	Plan	Will	Help	Protect	Your	
Home	and	the	Environment!	
Santa	Clara	County	Fire	Department	asks	residents	to	attend	a	
workshop	to	share	local	knowledge,	propose	projects,	and	
offer	suggested	prioritization	for	the	drafted	Community	
Wildfire	Protection	Plan	(CWPP).	
The	CWPP	is	a	collaborative	approach	for	reducing	wildland	
fire	risks	to	communities	and	the	environment.	The	plan	will	
include	an	analysis	of	conditions	such	as	fire	apparatus	access,	
fuels,	topography,	and	weather.	The	focus	will	be	on	the	
structures	that	intermingle	with	wildland	vegetation.	
Once	complete,	the	countywide	CWPP	will	be	updated	
periodically	to	reflect	the	current	risk	communities	are	
threatened	with	as	conditions	warrant.	
Residents	are	encouraged	to	attend	one	of	the	community	
workshops	being	offered	in	May.	
		
May	2,	2016	7:00-9:00	PM	
Milpitas	Senior	Center	Auditorium	
40	N	Milpitas	Blvd,	Milpitas	

May	3,	2016	7:00-9:00	PM	
Morgan	Hill	Community	Center	
17000	Monterey	Rd.,	Morgan	Hill	

May	4,	2016	7:00-9:00	PM	
Pavilion	at	Redwood	Estates	
21450	Madrone	Dr,	Los	Gatos	

May	9,	2016	7:00-9:00	PM	
Cupertino	Community	Hall	
10350	Torre	Ave,	Cupertino,	CA		

	
We	encourage	residents	to	participate	in	an	online	survey	to	
share	their	concerns	about	wildland	fire	safety	by	visiting	
www.sccfireplansurvey.com.	


